
 

 
 

 

Cornish Town Council 

4788 West 14300 North 

Cornish Utah 84308 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the meeting of the Cornish 

Planning and Zoning scheduled for Wednesday, December 20, 2023 at 

6:00 p.m. has been CANCELED, due to not having a full quorum. 

 

The next regular meeting will be held Wednesday, January 3, 2024 at 

6:00 p.m. At the Cornish Town Hall, 4788 West 14300 North, Cornish, 

Utah 84308   
 

On Wednesday, December 20, 2023, at 4:50 p.m. a copy of the foregoing notice was posted in 

conspicuous view on the front door of the Cornish Town Hall, Cornish, Utah. A copy was also 

posted on the Cornish Town website at http://www.cornishutah.org and the State Public Meeting 

Notice website at http://pmn.utah.gov. 

 

DATED THIS 20st OF December 2023                                               Lauren Draney, Town Clerk 

http://www.cornishutah.org/
http://pmn.utah.gov/

